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Advanced gold and copper explorer, Alice Queen Limited (ASX:AQX) (“Alice Queen” or the 
“Company”), is pleased to advise that the Queensland Department of Natural Resources and Mines 
(DNRM) has registered a Mining Lease Application for the Horn Island Gold Project, located in the 
Torres Strait region of Queensland. The application, lodged via the Company’s 84.5%-owned 
subsidiary, Kauraru Gold Pty Ltd, which will now be referred to as Mining Lease Application (MLA) 
100454 – Horn Island. 
 

Highlights 

♦ Mining Lease Application (MLA) 100454 – Horn Island now registered with Queensland 
Department of Natural Resources and Mines  

♦ Term applied for – 15 years 
♦ Minerals applied for – Gold, Copper and Silver 
♦ Area applied for ~445 Hectares 

 

Alice Queen’s Managing Director, Andrew Buxton said 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HORN ISLAND MINING LEASE 
APPLICATION REGISTERED 

Following the recent commencement of our process to find a partner for the Horn Island 
Gold Project, managed by leading Perth investment banking and corporate advisory firm 
Argonaut PCF (refer ASX Announcement “Board Changes and Update” on 16 July 2025), 
we have received strong interest. Accordingly, the Company has decided that the timing 
was right to lodge its Mining Lease Application for the project.  
 
A substantial body of work has gone into this application, representing a huge effort over 
the past decade by our team and expert consultants. The Company is pleased to advise 
that the application has been formally lodged with the Queensland DNRM and is now 
officially registered as Mining Lease Application (MLA) 100454 – Horn Island. 
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Approved by the Board of Alice Queen Limited. 
 

For more information: 
Andrew Buxton 
Managing Director, Alice Queen Limited 
+61 (0) 403 461 247 
andrew.buxton@alicequeen.com.au  

Ben Creagh 
Media & Investor Relations 
+61 (0) 417 464 233 
benc@nwrcommunications.com.au 
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